Joe Tarver
12403 CR 2300 Lubbock, TX 79423
Phone (806) 795-2042 Fax (806) 748-0676
Email: joe@WirelessTowLights.com

August 17, 2010

Oil Conservation Division

An application was submitted to Re-Enter an abandoned well with an API
# 30-015-00637 this well was abandoned by BP in 2009.

When the application reached the OCD’s office it was assigned a new API number

#30-015-37784

Should this well keep the old number?
Best Regards,

Joe Tarver
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